## **GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING**

## FISH COMMITTEE

<u>ANGLER OF THE MONTH</u>-One entry for June so far. Ryan Rana caught a 28 ¼" Redfish out of Cape Coral FL. Approximate 8-10 lbs., from a kayak. Please submit information on catches to Greg LaFlamme at 508-868-4060 or to <u>gplaflamme@comcast.net</u>. Include name, date, species, length, weight and location of member caught fish.

<u>FRESHWATER CUP</u>- Please submit registered member caught fish to Greg at above contact info. No fish turned in since last month.

NON CLUB EVENTS-on Wednesday, June 5<sup>th</sup>, the DCR is giving a presentation on the History of Fishing at Wachusett Resevoir since the 1890's. This will be from historical state records on species found in the reservoir from surveys. Meet at DCR Water Supply Protection Headquarters Building, 180 Beaman St., West Boylston. (John Augustus Hall) See mass.gov/dcr/watershed for details, programs, events and general information.

MASS WILDLIFE- In the June issue of MASS WILDLIFE magazine, there is information on an event this Sunday the 9<sup>th</sup> on Women's Hike and Fish Class in Sterling. This is a 3 mile hike at the Wachusett Resevoir with a stop for fishing instruction and time to fish, from 9:30 am to 1 pm. This is part of the Becoming An Outdoorswoman program. Go to the website for more details and to register. There is also a Mentoring Mondays program. This Monday, the 10<sup>th</sup>, is on bass fishing, via zoom from 6-7pm. You need to register on line.

FISH COMMITTEE CHAIRMAN REPLACEMENT-The Club is looking to replace the Fish Committee Chairman. Please see President Charlie Baker. I can stay on during transition and can also stay on the Fish Committee if desired.

Submitted by Greg LaFlamme, Fish Committee Chairman